
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
Contact: Leah Price, Westminster Branch Manager 
Phone- 864-364-5760 
Email: leahprice@oconeesc.com 
  
Westminster Branch Hosts Happy Camper Party 
  
(Westminster)- The Oconee County Public Library invites you to roll on down to the Westminster Branch 
to kick-off the summer with our Happy Camper Party.  This evening program will take place on Monday, 
May 21 at 6:00 p.m.  We will read camper stories like A Camping Spree with Mr. Magee. Each attendee 
will make their own paper RV so the camping party can continue at home.  No camping party would be 
complete without some tasty s’more brownies. This program is for children ages to 3 to 10 with a 
caregiver.  While you are at the party, don’t forget to register for our summer reading program, 
‘Libraries Rock!,” to start your summer off reading! For more information, contact the Westminster 
Branch at 364-5760.  
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